
 
 
A Court Services Online (CSO) Release was successfully deployed into production on the evening 
of November 5, 2019. This release included a new pilot feature for eFiling users. 
 
Enhancements to E-File 
 
A new pilot feature has been added to allow eFiling users to determine current processing times 
for Supreme Court civil documents.  Once logged into your CSO account, the new feature can be 
accessed by clicking on the Current Processing Times link which appears in the left side bar menu 
under the E-file service or under the E-File Home Page as shown below. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Questions?  
If you have any questions, please contact the CSO Support Group. 
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